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To whom a may concern, 

 

I Celia would like to support a person to operate Class I, Class III and Class IV all-

terrain vehicles on highways that are not interstate highways if the all-terrain vehicle 

meets vehicle equipment standards and the all-terrain vehicle is registered. I believe 

these vehicles are worth the same amount as an actual vehicle, therefore I think it 

would be beneficial for ourselves and the state of Oregon to bring more income into 

dmv and other areas.  

 


